
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and supporting your child with these tasks for today. 
Please note that you will not need to print anything out.​ ​Today will be a “catch up day”, 
in order for students to get work done that was assigned to them previously.  This is 
also our “day of service” where students should have a picture or video of their service 
day task.  Any pictures or videos can be sent to me.  One thing that the students can do 
is write a note/letter to a friend- they are even welcome to send one to me!  I have 
included my address at the bottom.  
 
I will also be having a zoom meeting for parents at noon- you are able to ask any 
questions that you may have.  Below are the details of the zoom meeting. 
 
Farah Tahmassebi is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: Parent Questions 
Time: May 1, 2020 12:00 PM Central Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76680784845?pwd=RTZ1b2piL2VyRkxqZkZ6MloydHUydz09 
 
Meeting ID: 766 8078 4845 
Password: 3ac0NQ 
 
1. Students brought home their SuperKids textbook. Students can read their three 
stories out loud- “Slumber Party,” “Making Stars,” and “The Runaway Dragon.”  
 
2. There is one new story- “Grumpy Greg” that students can complete. (attached and 
also in packet) 
 
3. For math, I have one new assignment- Lesson 12.7 (pages 239-240).  This is 
attached and also in the packet. 
 
4. For religion, they will complete page 44 about St. Julie Billart plus trace and color the 
candle.  Service day is also included in our religion today. 
 
5. I sent out a survey last night (Thursday) for parent preference on zoom meetings so 
please fill out by Sunday night so I am able to plan the meeting for next Friday!  I 
appreciate your cooperation!  



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAy6vBqrWUZChuZNlNFU-gLaOrLJEf1LzgTDYLjr
D1CNuxYA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  I hope your family is safe and healthy during this time. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. I have also included the E-learning 
website for St. Bruno below in case you need to see some extra resources or lesson 
plans that I have previously provided.  There is also a music lesson for the students to 
complete on the website.  I hope you have a blessed weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Tahmassebi 
 
St. Bruno E-Learning Website 
https://www.stbruno.com/copy-of-e-learning-wo-apr-20 
 
 
Ms. Tahmassebi’s Address 
1579 N Oakhill Dr unit 1579 
South Bend, IN 46637 
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